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September 25, 1968 

Mr. Don E. Crabtree 
Route 1, Box 39 
Kimberly, Idaho 83341 

Dear Don: 

I was very happy to receive your letter and to learn 
that you actually are on the way to making your eastern 
trip. I would like very much for you to give a demon­
stration here. I haventt taken the time to talk to the 
Department yet, but I will guarantee you $100 as a mini­
mum, and I hope that I can arrange for it to be more. In 
any event, while you are in Chapel Hill, you will be my 
guest. I assume Evelyn will be coming with you, and we 
will be looking forward to a very interesting and enjoy­
able time. Please send what material that you need to 
us collect. 

Cordially yours, 

# oe 
Director 
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